
Date:   August 27, 2019 
 
To: LORC 
 
From:  Madison Alliance for Historic Preservation 
 
Subject: Update regarding our August 9 draft of Chapter 41 
 
Dear LORC members: 
 
We appreciate the decision at your August 20 meeting to give us 30 minutes at the August 29 meeting to 
explain our latest draft of Chapter 41 (August 9, 2019).   We met last night and decided to use this time as 
follows: 
 
1.  Explain the rationale and benefits for our reorganization with the help of the following documents: 
 ▪Table titled “Evolution of Chapter 41” (attached) 
 ▪August 9 draft of Chapter 41 (attached) 
  
2.  Explain our thoughts on the key remaining LORC tasks with the help of the following document: 
 ▪Key remaining issues that LORC must resolve (attached) 
 
 
We also have some suggestions about the content of the self-guided tour for the Third Lake Ridge 
Historic District that we would like to explain and one or two of our members will outline them. 
 
Thank you, 
 
David Mollenhoff, Chair 
 
 
 
cc:  Members of the Madison Alliance for Historic Preservation 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 


